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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya commends the Government of Angola for remaining committed to the improvement of human rights, and for taking effective steps to implement most of the recommendations accepted at the last cycle of its UPR. In particular, we note that progress has been made by the Government to making Angola a party to most of the core human rights instruments.  Kenya recommends that Angola completes, without delay, the ratification of Convention against Torture.
We welcome the adoption in 2012 of the national programme to support rural women and of the National Strategy for Combating Poverty. We encourage Angola to pay special attention to the needs of women and children to ensure that they have access to health, education, clean water, and sanitation. 

Kenya also notes with appreciation the efforts the Government is undertaking to accelerate the process of legal reforms.  Kenya recommends that Angola takes steps towards the establishment and operationalization of a national human rights institution, in accordance with the Paris Principles.  
I thank you.
